RECEIVED Audit

July 3, 2021

Y JUL 13 2021 "
Colorado Secretary of State Griswold EE&E&E‘?%E S The
1700 Broadway, Ste. 550 cos
Denver, CO 80290 Vote!

Dear Secretary Griswold,

| am writing to demand an audit of the Colorado 2020 election process, procedures and the alleged fraud. We
need to restore confidence in our entire election process for the next election and beyond. | know | speak on
behalf of many, many voters who are extremely disappointed and angry at the handling of the election
irregularities and what appears to be blatant disregard for the rule and respect of Colorado law.

Please keep in mind your oath to our United States Constitution and your promise to represent the people of
your district in Colorado. We elected you to represent us and we expect fair representation.

The integrity of our election process has been severely breached and foreign interference has conspired to flip
votes, mainly in the Presidential election, from Republican to Democrat. It is clear that Dominion was, at least in
part, funded by China, Cuba, and Venezuela and that their combined geopolitical adversity to the United States
constitutes clear suspicion of foreign election interference.

We need an audit in Colorado that is complete and thorough to restore future confidence in our elections. |
understand that you are seeking to pass an unconstitutional ban on audits in Colorado. Is there something to
hide here? Why would you do this if there was nothing to hide?

The voters of Colorado deserve an audit because the people need to know that any fraud in the system is being
rooted out. It is utterly un-American to pass a law forbidding investigations and audits. This would be an
obstruction of justice, especially since it is highly possible that felonies have been committed.

It is impossible to know what level of fraud has been ignored in our election process without an audit. No
matter what level of fraud you believe occurred there is no question that some level of fraud has occurred.

As our elected representative it is absolutely your responsibility and your duty to investigate with an audit in
order to hold those who did commit fraud accountable.

| appreciate you taking the time to read this letter.

Sincerely,

~H B Acckhro

Karen Brockman






